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		Investigators are conducting a research study to examine the effects of “brain fog” following gluten exposure in celiac disease. Brain fog is not well understood, and this study will help us learn more about its causes.

You may qualify for the study if:  
You are age 21 or older. 
You have been diagnosed with celiac disease for at least 1 year. 
You have maintained a strict gluten-free diet for at least 1 year. 
You show symptoms of “brain fog” with gluten exposure. This means your thinking is not sharp or you may have problems remembering things or focusing. 
 
You will be asked to:  
Participate for 3 months. There will be 4 study visits at the University of Chicago clinic in Hyde Park. 
Give multiple blood, urine, and stool samples. 
Undergo two MRI scans of your brain and complete two evaluations of your memory, attention span, and ability to process information. 

Participants will be compensated up to $250.

For more information or to enroll in this study, please contact Adam Geibel at ageibel2@bsd.uchicago.edu or 773-834-4705. 
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